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Your Complaint to Our Office Ref 1212

From: Pardo, Maura (maura.pardo@cga.ct.gov)

To: considerthis@verizon.net

Date: Friday, October 23, 2020, 10:41 AM EDT

Mr. Lake,

Our office is unable to assist you with your complaint because your concerns can be more appropriately addressed
through the court system.

Your complaint information will be processed to the Attorney General’s Office in accordance with Section 4-61dd of the
General Statutes.

I am sorry we are not able to help you further. Thank you.

_______________________________

Maura F. Pardo, Administrative Auditor

Auditors of Public Accounts

State of Connecticut

Maura.Pardo@cga.ct.gov
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